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National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

July 3, 1969 
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Records of the Warren Commission. (Your letter of June 26, 1969). 

Mr. Gary Richard Schoener 
Box 392 Mayo Hospital 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455 

Commission Document 1373 is still withheld from research at the 
request of the United States Secret Service under guidelines 3B 
and 3C. 

An examination of pertinent records of the Commission has disclosed 
no information for John Glenn. 

You will notice in Commission Document 1330 that some of the pages 
are rather dim. This cannot be helped because the record copy of 
this Document, an electrostatic copy, is also dim. 

Copies of other documents you asked for are enclosed. 

Enclosures 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


